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Committee Members Present:
Alexandra Dixon, Vice Chair
Phil Caldwell
Eric Mann
Chandra Robinson 
Ed Turner

COMMITTEE MEMBERS ABSENT:
Jocelyn Kilgore
Molly Korte
Sarah Krantz-Ciment
Alexus Smith, Chair
GUESTS:
Emmetri Beane
Kyle Jones
Vasantha Raymond
VBPD STAFF PRESENT:
Tara Bethea
Lorraine Blackwell
Nia Harrison
Clare Huerta
Teri Morgan
Linh Nguyen
Henry Street
Penni Sweetenburg-Lee
Megan Weems
Jason Withers

[bookmark: _GoBack]CALL TO ORDER:  The Vice Chair, Alexandra Dixon, called the meeting to order at 9 a.m.

OPENING REMARKS:  The Vice Chair greeted and welcomed Board members and staff. 
 
REVIEW OF THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE AGENDA:  The Vice Chair reviewed the Executive Committee Meeting agenda items and did introductions. 

APPROVAL OF DECEMBER 8, 2021, EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES: The Vice Chair stated that the December 8, 2021 Board meeting minutes will be approved at the June 8, 2022 Board meeting. Executive Committee members were instructed to send any comments they have regarding the December 8, 2021 minutes to Tara Bethea.

BOARD MEMBER ATTENDANCE:  Mr. Henry Street, Director of Administration, noted the attendance tracking attachment.  Mr. Street stated that there are no attendance issues. Mr. Street stated that Dawn Missory resigned from the Board. 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S UPDATE AND QUESTIONS: Teri Morgan, Executive Director, gave a brief summary on the activities that had taken place in the last quarter. Ms. Morgan gave a report on key staff activities. including Special Initiatives (COVID 19)/Legislative and Policy Work, Agency Administration/Board Operations and Programs/Planning/Marketing & Communications. Ms. Morgan also reported on Grants and Contracts, Training Programs and Alumni Development, Conferences, Training Webinars and other events.

AGENCY FISCAL REPORTS:  Mr. Henry Street, Director of Administration, gave a brief summary on the board expenditures made from July 1, 2021 through to February 11, 2022. He reported that 56% of the funds remained, and we are doing a little better than normal with our spending for this time of the year. Mr. Street reported that our budget analyst, Ms. Rita Alston, indicates that we are in good shape. Mr. Street briefly discussed our Federal award balances. Mr. Street also noted that we have liquidated all of the funds from our 2020 grant award and that there were no funds to revert. 

PUBLIC COMMENT: There was no public comment

ADJOURNMENT:  The Vice Chair thanked the Committee members. Ed Turner made a MOTION to adjourn the meeting. The MOTION was seconded by Eric Mann. The meeting adjourned at 9:18 a.m. 

